From: Patty Mcmillen <pattymcmillen@gmail.com >

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:  11/8/2018 2:52 PM

Subject: Deerwood Op out of Cannabis Growing in our Neighborhood

Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood

I own property within the boundaries of the Upper Deewood Neighborhood (Deerwood) Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CPCD) and I
support the creation of this district.

Our neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the creation of these districts, and the involvement of Michael Baker
International for their willingness to listen our suggestions and concerns.

Polling within our neighborhood showed 94% i favor of the CPCD. We are very pleased that the Planning Commission has recommended to the
Board that the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood become a CPCD.

Please vote to approve the Deerwood CPCD.

Thank you,
Patty McMillen



